
 

 

TO: Cashmere School Board Members 

 Cashmere Valley Record 

 Wenatchee World 

KPQ 

  

FROM: Glenn Johnson 

 Secretary, Cashmere School Board 

 

RE: Notice of Time Change 

 

DATE: August 4, 2017 

 

The Monday August 7, 2017 Work Session has been 

rescheduled to 7:00AM in order to accommodate board 

member schedules.   

 


